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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
Following approval of the Committee’s final report on 27 September, the 
Neighbourhood Enforcement Service (NES) report was submitted and 
approved by Cabinet on 25 October.  The Committee supported the use of 
mainstream funding to continue the Service and also recommended ways in 
which to source additional funds, and improve awareness of the Service. 
 
 
 
 
 
Timescale for Review 
  
The review was completed on schedule and the final report was presented to 
Cabinet on 25 October.  
 
 
Monitoring 
 
The Choice Based Lettings action plan was agreed by the Committee in June, 
and the progress report is due in December. 
 
 
 
 


